

Thailand Bible School Newsletter



* "Isaac A. Keyes Memorial Center for Christian Studies"

Second Quarter - 2016 Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh



This Quarter Many Lost Souls Were Reached by Bible School Staff, Students and Graduates

10 Trinitarians Baptized at Doi Saket



Our senior teacher Brother David Pondee evangelized this church and baptized ten new Oneness converts in the Lovely Name of Jesus!

Trinity Church Outreach at Doi Mae Salong





Our teacher Sutad Bintakham (L) preaching to a Trinity church. Graduates and students assist.

Former Trinitarians Baptized and are now new students





School Dean Brother Duangden Laodee baptizing Trinitarians as new students.

Trinity Church Outreach at Huai Hok





Evangelism at Umpiem Mai, Mae Sot Burmese Karen Refugee Camp



Brother Keith Porter, Ft. Wayne, IN (blue shirt) led this revival at a Burmese Karen refugee camp church with the assistance of two of our school staff. These folks know how to worship!







Lahu UPC Church Revival at Huai Masang



Our teachers Brother David Pondee and his wife Sister Sudaporn Pondee conduct a revival in their native Lahu language to Lahu UPC churches.

UPC Youth Camp at Mae Hong Son with Pastor Christopher Bracken, Taiwan as Guest Speaker



Pastor Chris Bracken (L) ministering and Brother Bunthean Nhothsiri interpreting. Bro. Bunthean taught several day sessions. Brother Bracken reached out in Chinese to 17 Chinese-Thai visitors that came and eight were baptized. They are hoping he comes back someday.

Bible School Website: www.thailandupc.org

United Pentecostal Church International, Global Missions, 8855 Dunn Road, Hazelwood, MO 63042-2299